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Mai Vang

From: Karl Mueller
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 11:41 AM
To: Joe Yannarelly
Cc: Mai Vang; Steve Magner
Subject: RE: Trees affected by garage fire at 792 Rose

Hi Joe, 
 
I went out to this property on Friday. I marked two Siberian elm trees (37" and 18" diameter) that were significantly 
affected by the fire. I did my best to measure for the property line. Even though these trees are west of the wooden 
fence, it appears the majority of the trees are on 792 Rose Ave E. If it sounds good to you, I will enforce under Ch. 175 of 
City Code and send a letter to the property owner. 
 
I spoke with the neighbor, Elizabeth, and informed her of the above information. 
 
Thanks, 
Karl 
 
 
 
 
 
Karl Mueller 
Urban Forester 
ISA Certified Arborist MN-4107AM 
Pronouns: He/Him/His 
Parks and Recreation - Forestry 
1100 Hamline Ave N 
Saint Paul, MN 55108 
P: 651-632-2429 
karl.mueller@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Joe Yannarelly <joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2023 12:44 PM 
To: Karl Mueller <karl.mueller@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Steve Magner <steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Trees affected by garage fire at 792 Rose 
 
Karl there was a fire that totally destroyed a garage at 792 Rose Ave.. The neighbor is concerned that the trees were on 
fire for a time being and that they might be damaged integrity wise and there are powerlines going through them. Do 
you think someone could take a look and make an assessment as to whether they need to be taken down? Thanks 
 
Joe 
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Sent from my iPhone 


